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November 8, 2013 

 

Daemen College 

Faculty and Staff 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I am delighted to report that today our Women’s Cross Country Team won the USCAA 

National Championship, and the Men’s Cross Country Team finished second. 

  

For the USCAA, that closes out the Fall with three National Championships and two 

runner-ups. 

  

Our Volleyball team still has a chance to finish as high as third in the East Coast 

Conference as they finish play next week. Our Cross Country teams did well in the ECC 

this year also, with the Women second and Men third. 

 

Please help me congratulate all of our athletes and coaches for a job well done. 

 

Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 

President 
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